
 
 

Press Release: 

 

Riverview Hires New Baseball Coach 

During its December board meeting, the Riverview School District hired Mr. Bill Murray as their new Baseball Coach. 

Murray, a former assistant at Leechburg and most recently Highlands, will replace 16 year veteran coach, Rich 

Griser. Bill takes over a program that has been known around the WPIAL as a perennial powerhouse.   

 

Coach Murray graduated from Highlands in 1989 and played 2 seasons of baseball at Butler Community College. He 

then transferred to Slippery Rock University where he played under one of the winningest coaches in Division 2 

History, Fred Messer. Coach Murray is looking forward to building upon the recent Riverview success that the 

baseball program has experienced. He is also very adamant about stressing the importance of academics, stating 

"Student-athlete is said in that order for a reason, so I want to make sure their grades are first". 

 

The Riverview School District team welcomes Coach Murray and wishes him the best of luck in the upcoming 

season!  

 

For additional information please contact: 
Elissa Miller 412.828.1800 x4040 

emiller@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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